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I believe that the sale of Rosehill Racecourse should proceed. I have been a member of the 
ATC for over 40 years, having received recognition in 1980 as a Female Foundation Member. 
I attend the races regularly and I want to see that the industry remains viable therefore the 
sale of Rosehill would allow the remaining race courses to expand especially Randwick to 
establish world class facilities attract ,world class horses, and improve facilities for Members 
and the Public. This may well increase Revenue into the city with an increase in visitors from 
overseas and tourists from interstate. 

Another positive is to build housing which is in short supply on the Rosehill land 

I believe it is a win win for all parties 


